



Corporate Services Glasgow City Council City Chambers Glasgow G2 1DU

Date: 16th May 2015

Your Ref:

Our Ref: 12/05/2015

Mr Bob Downie bob@downie-geo.co.uk

Dear Mr Downie

PETITION - 20MPH SPEED LIMITS FOR SAFER STREETS AND A BETTER GLASGOW

I refer to the public petition submitted to the Public Petitions and General Purposes Policy Development Committee on 12th May 2015 to consider the issues raised by your petition in relation to the above matter.

I would advise you that the committee:-

- (a) agreed that the issues raised in the petition deserved further attention; and
- (b) instructed the Executive Director of Land and Environmental Services to submit a report to the Sustainability and the Environment Policy Development Committee, having considered the concerns highlighted by the petitioners, which would consider the pace and scale of phasing for the implementation of 20 mph speed limits and how this might be accelerated within the city, taking account of the relevant UK and Scottish Government legislation and explore how this could be resourced to assist in progressing the Council's overarching vision for road safety.

Yours sincerely

ANNE MARIE CARR
Clerk to the Public Petitions and
General Purposes Policy Development Committee

Direct phone: 0141 287 4737/3534

Fax: 0141 287 5332

E-mail: Annemarie.carr@glasgow.gov.uk/carol.jack@glasgow.gov.uk